
KMTR Television, LLC 
Reduced Power Notice 

September 2016 
 
 
 On August 18, 2016, KMCB(TV), Coos Bay, Oregon, FAC ID35183, suffered 
a  power amplifier failure.  As a result, the station is operating at 25% of authorized 
power.  See FCC File No. BLCDT-20030717ACA.  The licensee has ordered but not yet 
received the necessary replacement parts.  The licensee anticipates resuming full power 
operations within 30 days.  In the event reduced power operations are anticipated beyond 
30, the licensee will file the requisite request for special temporary authority. 


